From: Ira Idzkowski

**Sent:** Monday, July 18, 2022 12:31 PM **To:** Kelsey, Lisa <Lisa.Kelsey@hamilton.ca>

Subject: 10.1 a Re: Planning Committee - July 5, 2022

Hi Lisa,

I couldn't join in person on July 5th and due to technical difficulties I couldn't share my concern with pending application.

I own couple properties on Lakeside Drive and just last year I completed construction of my new home at \*\* Lakeside Dr.

I paid for all the services sewers, water and natural gas and I don't want to pay again once new installations are completed to service new development.

In my opinion nobody but the Developer should cover the cost of all new connections if they want to develop the area.

Please share my opinion with Committee

Thank you in advance.

Best Regards,

Ira Idzkowski